



WE TEACH FOR THE LOVE TO OTHERS - WE LEARN FOR THE LOVE OF TRUTH

Date: 16th June

TP14 – KET N° 3 – Listening & Reading

1. KET: LISTENING PART 2

Remember

1. In this exercise, you have to complete a form.
2. Always read the form before you listen to the audio.
3. For each gap, you need to write one word, one number, a date or a time.
4. The more English you listen to, the better you will do!

For each gap, write the correct answer.

- You will hear a woman talking about renting a boat for a holiday.

Riverboat Holidays

Name of boat: Moonlight

Boat is for: (1) between two and _____ people

Dates available this year: 1st – 31st (2) _____

Total cost: (3) £ _____ per week

Must bring: (4) _____

Phone number to book: (5) _____

2. KET: READING PART 3

- For each question, choose the correct answer.

HOMEFEATURESABOUT MCONTACT ME

SEARCH

13-year-old Alessandra talks about her favourite chatroom, Teen-Age

I joined a chatroom called Teen-Age last month. A classmate read about it in a magazine and told me all about it. She said it's a really great way to make friends with people in other countries. And she was right!

Everyone on the chatroom is a teenager. We share information about home life, music and films. Friends that I chat to often ask me about school life in Britain. One friend in Spain sometimes asks me to write the words of English songs for her. My favourite thing is finding out how to prepare food people eat in different countries.

Some of my friends on Teen-Age live on the other side of the world, so when I chat to them at lunchtime, it's nearly midnight where they are. My parents like it that I have international friends, but they get upset if I'm chatting to people all evening. They always want me to finish my homework first.

Chatting to people online is different from chatting to people at school. Some people at school aren't very friendly and don't want to talk much, but everyone I've met on Teen-Age is really nice. It's easy to talk about problems with them and they usually give good advice.

Many of my schoolfriends have joined several chatrooms, but I won't ever do that. I like the online friends I have now, so I'll keep using Teen-Age. If I have friends in different chatrooms, it'll be too hard to chat to them all.

- 1) **How did Alessandra find out about the chatroom?**
 - a) from a magazine
 - b) from someone at school
 - c) from a friend in another country

- 2) **What does Alessandra like doing best on the chatroom?**
 - a) learning new dishes
 - b) talking about music and films
 - c) finding out about schools around the world

- 3) **What does Alessandra say about her parents?**
 - a) They worry that she is chatting online while she is at school.
 - b) They think schoolwork is more important than chatting online.
 - c) They don't understand why she goes on the chatroom every day.

- 4) **What does Alessandra say about chatting to people online?**
 - a) She never tells them about problems.
 - b) She gives them advice when they need it.
 - c) She thinks they are very kind.

- 5) **Alessandra thinks that in the future she will...**
 - a) try other chatrooms.
 - b) stop using all chatrooms.
 - c) continue to use Teen-Age.

3. For each question, choose the correct answer.

- You will hear Lisa talking to her friend Robert about computers.

1) Where did Lisa buy her laptop?

- A Bridge Street
- B Green Street
- C High Street

2) The most useful website Robert has seen is

- A buy-a-computer.com
- B parks-computers.com
- C new-laptop.com

3) Lisa's new laptop weighs

- A one kilogramme.
- B 1.5 kilogrammes.
- C two kilogrammes.

4) How much did Lisa pay for her laptop?

- A £ 579
- B £699
- C £849

5) Why Will Robert buy a new laptop?

- A to talk to his brother
- B to shop online
- C to study

